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The 2018 Calendar has been printed and is now in the hands of the Storefront.  John Ludi can report on how 

sales are going.  We also added an “Early” order form with a deadline that seems to be working out. 

 

There is also a committee of several members to assist with choosing photos and guidelines in place to follow 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Janet Smith 

Calendar Coordinator 

 

04/27/2017 

 


